
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the decision of the Welsh Government all primary school learners will to 
return to school from 15th March. We look forward to welcoming Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
on Monday, March 15th 2021.  

There will be a member of staff on duty from 8:45am and children will be able to go 
directly to their classes. At home time, the gates will be open from 3:15pm. All    
visitors to the school must wear a face covering and maintain social distancing of 2 
metres. 

We have all worked very hard to ensure our schools are as safe as possible.        
Cwm Taf Morgannwg Health Authority have stressed the importance of parents 
and the community playing their part in controlling the spread of the virus once  
children are again attending school by: 
 
Not having other children to your home to play, even outdoors, and even if 
they are in the same bubble at school. 
Not sharing a lift to school or other activities from other parents unless     
absolutely necessary. 
Keeping your distance from other parents, and not hanging around to chat when 
you take and fetch your child to and from school. 
Making sure your child understands the importance of washing 
their hands   regularly. 
Keeping your child at home if they are unwell, even if you are 
not sure if it is coronavirus. 
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“Together we plant the seeds for tomorrow’s future” 

Breakfast Club  
 
         We have been advised by RCT that from the 15th March 2021, the number 

of places for breakfast club will continue to be limited to ensure that     
social distancing and effective hygiene and preventative measures can be 
maintained. Breakfast club places will only be available for those pupils who 
were successful during the November breakfast club appli-
cation process.   

 
         A new application process will commence on the 12th March 

2021 for the summer term breakfast club provision  (12th 
April 2021– 20th July 2021). 

 



School Uniform 
 

        Please can all children wear 
school  uniform except on 
their PE days where they 
can wear their PE kits to 
school. 

 

Equipment 
Please can you limit the amount of 
equipment that your child brings to 
school each day to essentials.  
Children must only bring in water to 
drink throughout the day in class. 
Water bottles must have 
your child’s name clearly 
marked. 
 

Reading Books 
 
If you have had extra reading 
books at home please can 
these be returned 
to school. 

Parking 
 
As we will have more children    
arriving and leaving school and   
Heol Y Graig gets very busy, 
please can parents and families 
not park on the pavements or    
opposite the zig-zag lines outside 
the school entrances. 
 

 
We are really excited in having all our   

children back at school on March 15th. If 
you have any queries in the meantime 

please do not hesitate to contact us at 
school. 

 
Best wishes from all at Rhigos Primary. 

School Dinners 
 

Lunch will be available at school for all learners eligible 
to attend the school setting who require it. £2.55 daily 
or £12.75 weekly. 

Next week Monday fish, Tuesday sausage, Wednesday chicken dinner, 
Thursday pizza, Friday fish. 

From March 15th we will be following week 1 on the menu. 


